
Pelicans Class Newsletter Autumn Term  

September 2023 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the Autumn Term. We are looking  

forward to working with you all this this year and have a busy term planned. Our 

Topics for this term are:  

Marvellous Me 

We will also explore colours of Autumn and 

join in whole school celebrations for Black 

History Month.  

Our Sensory Stories are : 

The Pete the Cat books 

 Communication with school 

We will write a note in the book each day to let you know what your child has been doing in 

school. Please can you either write a reply or date and tick the book each day so we know messag-

es have been safely  received. Thank you. 

We are updating one page profiles as we get to know the children this term. It would be great to 

have your input! A proforma is included on the class page. If you would like a paper copy please 

let us know. 

PE with Elliott 

Elliott will be working with the children in the Hall on 

Wednesday mornings for a fun and active session. We will 

take photographs to share with you as the term progresses. 

All about our class 

We have our own class page on the school website. 

This will be updated during the term. If you need help navigating the website please ask a member 

of the class team and we will be happy to help.  

We will also aim to talk to you all individually about your child’s learning and care plans before the 

Half Term break. 

Best Wishes 

Catherine, Jane , Sandra , Shazna/Louise (The Pelicans Class Team) 


